
15th April 2020 

 

HELLO FROM MR. FARACI THE SCHOOL COUNSELLOR. 

ONLINE COUNSELLING AVAILABLE. 
 

Dear Families, 

 

I wanted to let you know that I am making myself available for online counselling sessions with 

students. This can be done online via a voice or a video call.   

 

If you feel your child would benefit from an online counselling session, I invite you to make contact with me 

through email and together we can negotiate a suitable date and time for this to occur. 

 

I can be contacted at: Edward.Faraci@hestalbanssth.catholic.edu.au 

 

I am also more than happy to speak with parents in order to bounce around some ideas on how 

best to support your child during this time. 

 

Wishing you all well. Please stay safe. Together, during this time of isolation, let’s 

remind our children that they are important, loved and not forgotten by our school 

community. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Edward Faraci 
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